Name:

Date Submitted:

Council File No:

Comments for Public Posting:

Communication from Public

Sick & Tired of this BS
10/25/2022 08:24 PM
20-0291

SACRAMENTO - Today, Governor Gavin Newsom announced that the COVID-19 State of
Emergency will end on February 28, 2023, charting the path to phasing out one of the most
effective and necessary tools that California has used to combat COVID-19. See
https://www.gov.ca.gov/2022/10/17/governor-newsom-to-end-the-covid-19-state-of-emergency/.
Not the City of Los Angeles! The city council does not agree with the President and Governor.
The city council is full of power-hungry individuals who want to control our lives. It is time to
vote them all out.



